
 

 

 
 

           CONVENTION LIAISON REPORT 
 
                     OCTOBER 15, 2011 
 
 
 
1.  I am still working on a site to host the 2014 convention on  
    the East Coast. I have not received an invitation yet. 
    This will need to be discussed. 
 
2.  I am also working on a site to host the 2016 convention. 
    I have not received an invitation yet.  
  
3.  I am working on a site for the 2013 Fall Board Meeting and  
    will soon be working on sites for 2014 and 2015. 
 
4.  I am working on expanding my committee so that my 
    committee can assist sites with the convention by working in  
    positions that do not require a local person. 
 
5.  I continue to ask the chairpersons of the AIS conventions to  
    strive to get the registration and meeting information to  
    the AIS Editor and the AIS Web Page Master as early as  
    possible, so that the membership can have the information to  
    make plans to attend the convention. 
 
 
 
 
Paul W. Gossett 
 
 
Paul W. Gossett 
AIS Director, Convention Liaison 


